
Dear Golfers, 

We are happy to see you here at Campbell’s Scottish Highlands Golf Course. It has been a challenging time for 

all of us due to continuous changes to COVID-19 Recommendations. We will do our best to keep you informed 

of new developments that may affect your event in which you are participating.  

We have developed the following information as Recommendations for Golfers in Tournaments. We are 

fortunate that we’ve been able to return to more normal tournament operations. 

Our goal is to provide a safe environment for all tournament golfers, tournament volunteers and CSHGC Staff. 
 

 Tournament Guidelines 

If any golfer is not feeling well, has tested positive or lives with someone who has tested positive or is showing 

symptoms, PLEASE STAY HOME. If any golfer develops symptoms during the tournament, PLEASE GO 

HOME. 

➢ Golfers should maintain six (6) feet of distance between themselves and other golfers. 

➢ Golfers should wash their hands frequently or if are unable to wash their hands, should use hand sanitizer. 

➢ Golfers should refrain from shaking hands prior to and following the round. 

Pre-Round 

• The Driving Range and Putting Greens will be open and social distancing should be followed. 

• Golfers should listen to any announcements being made for directions concerning cart location. 

• CSHGC Staff will place the names of golfers (pairings) on the carts as well as scorecards and pencils. 

• Signage in the Parking Lot will indicate the starting holes for each group of carts. 

• Please maintain social distance. Please do not congregate in large groups 

During Round 

• On the Course - Regardless of their position on the golf course, all golfers should maintain six (6) feet 

of distance between themselves and other golfers. 

• Weather Delays - Should play be suspended (by 3 consecutive horn blasts) for inclement weather, 

golfers are encouraged to seek shelter in their cars. A signal to resume play will be indicated by 1 

horn blast. 

Food & Beverage – 

• The Bar & Grill and Patio will be open for individual food and beverage purchases as well as any food 

service ordered by the Tournament. 

• The Beverage Cart will be available to golfers during tournaments. 

• Golfers are welcome to bring their own non-alcoholic beverages and prepackaged snack items for 

consumption on the Golf Course (not on the patio or in the clubhouse.) 

If you have any questions about your upcoming event or the most recent guidelines, please call Donna or 

Martha in the Business Office at 603-894-4653 Ext. 10 or Ext 11. 

Welcome Back! We look forward to seeing you all ! 


